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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 
Eliora & Maisie 

 
Class 2 

Millie & Yasmin 
 

Class 3 
The whole class 

 
Class 4 

The whole class 
 

Class 5 
Lucy & Chase 

 
Class 6 

Maja & John 
 

Nursery 
Alfie-Lee, Kiah, 
Jack & Milana 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 5th July 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.91% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 6 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 
know who are 

looking forward 
to changes 

On Wednesday Classes 3 and 4 enjoyed a visit to Wrekin Forest School. 
The had a very busy day filled with lots of different activities.  

On Thursday the children in school took their school reports 
home. We hope you have been able to celebrate your child’s 
achievements this year and the progress they have made. We 
are really proud of every one of them! 
This week we have changed the IT software in the school 
office. This may mean you start to see some slightly different 
paperwork coming home, particularly for attendance. It is 

really important that you keep us up to date with any new phone numbers 
or changes of address. 

7:45—8:45   

£2 per day 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Dates for this half term 
 

Wednesday 10th July—Nursery ‘Picnic in the Park’ 
 

Thursday 11th July—Sports Day (school) 
 

Tuesday 16th July—2pm open afternoon in school 
 

Friday 19th July—last day of school & nursery 
 

Tuesday 3rd September—back to school & nursery 

Year 2 transition 
days to Donnington 

Wood CE Junior 
School—Monday8th 
& Tuesday 9th July.  

 

Paperwork for 
moving to Year 3 

must be returned to 
the Junior School by 

Monday 8th July.  

Golden 
Tickets 

 
Every Tuesday there will 
be 2 winners of tickets 
to Telford Foot Golf. 

Just check your school 
dinner plate to see if you 

are a winner! 

New Reception 
starters—visit 3 on 
Monday 8th July  
(9– 1:15 including 

dinner) 

School Sports Day 
Thursday 11th July  
@ 9:15 on the field 

 

Everyone is welcome to 
come and watch the 
children take part in 

their different races.  
Please make 

sure your child 
has a sunhat 

with them and 
you have 
applied 

suncream before they 
come to school.  

Reminder 
 

In the much warmer weather 
please make sure your child has a 

sun hat in school or nursery 
every day. 

 

We will provide water to drink through the 
day. Sun cream can be applied at home 

before children come to school or nursery and 
does not need to be reapplied during the day. 
School and nursery staff are not allowed to 

apply sun cream.  

Class 3 & 4 
After a trial this week 
we are changing where 

Class 3 and 4 are 
collected at the end of 

the day. From next 
Monday (8th) please 

can adults wait on the 
playground at the back 
of school. Children will 
be sent out from their 

outside classroom 
doors to their adult.  
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